
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Our new class curriculum planners have been completed and are now available on our website on your child’s 
class page! These planners are a useful quick visual of what your child will be learning this term. We have further 
detailed plans under our curriculum tab on the website, but if you wanted a paper copy, or to know anything 
specific please don’t hesitate to contact me or your class teacher and we would be glad to go through them with 
you.  
 
After last week’s newsletter on achievements, it was lovely to hear from two children in school who have both 
achieved outside of schools in both dance and drama. Please continue to share these inspirational events with 
us!  
 
We know that it is vital that our children attend school regularly and punctually to achieve best life outcomes. We 
want our children to become the best versions of themselves; academically, socially and morally as they grow 
into the next generation of our community. Good school attendance is the foundation to this. Our attendance is 
improving, so thank you for your continued support to improve attendance. 
 
I will be giving out awards for consistent, good quality completion of homework each half-term. Your class 
teachers will be selecting these awards, but if you feel your child has completed anything above and  
beyond, please let us know!  
 
Enjoy the bank holiday weekend and see you on Tuesday! Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 

WORSHIP  

Our Value this term: Achieve If any children have any 
examples of their own achievements, or goals they are 
working towards, then please let us know! 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

NEWS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
Events at a glance: 
 
Monday 1st May 2023 – Spring Bank holiday  

Wednesday 3rd May 9:30am – Whole school 

Coronation Service for pupils in Church 

Sunday 7th May 12pm onwards: Tilstock Village 

coronation celebrations: BBQ, picnic on the school 

filed, disco etc  

Monday 8th May – King Charles Bank holiday 

Monday 29th May – Spring Bank Holiday  

Half-term holiday - Monday 29th May 2023 - 
Friday 2nd June 2023 
 
Summer Holiday - Thursday 27th July 2023 

Click here to view what 
our students have 
been up to recently. 

Well done Betsy! 

  
Attendance Reminders 

Our focus remains on ensuring that 

attendance improves for every child, so 

that our pupils have the best possible 

chances to achieve their age related 

outcomes in all subjects. Please support 

your child in ensuring they are in school 

as many days as possible. 

 

Is my child well enough to go to school? 

The link below provides you with up-to-date 

guidance from the Public Health England 

guidelines https://stw-

healthiertogether.nhs.uk/parentscarers/c

hild-unwell-ok-go-nurseryschool 

 

Happy Birthday to: 

Georgia, Lara-May, Adam, and Martha 

who celebrates her birthday this week- 

We hope you enjoy your special day! 

 

 

EYFS OPEN DAY- Join our Nursery & Reception 

 

REMINDERS & 

NOTICES 

Head Awards- Congratulations to our 

award winners this week:  

Bumblebees: Maya & Adam 

Squirrels: Alex & Perry 

Otters: Rory & Eliza 

Badgers: Daniella & Libby 

Well done all of you!  

Well done 

Betsy in Otter 

Class, on 

your fantastic 

achievement

s at your 

dance 

competition 

last week- we 

are so proud 

of you and 

want to say a 

big well done 

to you!  

Treading the boards!  

One of our Tilstock pupils Gethin, has been  
treadingthe boards in Shrewsbury this week! 
 
The opportunity to be cast in Curtain Call’s  
production of Sweeney Todd only came last  
Thursday when Gethin received a request to take  
part with only five nights until the opening night!  
Gethin jumped at the  
chance and rose to the challenge, and this week is taking part in all 
their performances, after school!  
We are so proud of Gethin and all that he has achieved- what an 
inspiration! 
Sweeney Todd is showing at Theatre Severn this week- tickets can 
be obtained from the link below:  
 
https://www.theatresevern.co.uk/shows/whatson/sweeney-todd 
 
For anyone interested in performing on the stage, Curtain Call 
Shrewsbury, offer theatre arts classes Monday evenings. Here’s the 
link.  
http://www.curtaincallshrewsbury.com/classes.html 
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